



## **NOTIFICATION**

Sub.: Observance of 'Gandhi Punyaha' at Visva-Bharati

Consequent upon the decision taken in the meeting of all Principals of the Bhavanas in presence of Vice-Chancellor on 28/02/2024, the undersigned is directed to convey that University shall observe 'Gandhi Punyaha' in all its Bhavanas/Departments/Vibhagas/ Sections/Offices etc. on 10<sup>th</sup> March, 2024 at their respective premises.

In this connection, all Directors & Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas, Heads of all Academic and Administrative Departments/Centres/Sections/Offices etc. are hereby requested to take necessary initiative so that faculty members/staff/students who are under their control, to observe 'Gandhi Punyaha' at the respective premises on 10<sup>th</sup> March, 2024.

No.: REG/Notify/156/ 262 /2023-24

Date: 28/02/2024

Registrar (Acting Visva-Bharati

## Copy to:

- 1. Directors and Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas
- 2. Heads of Academic & Administrative Departments/Centres/Sections
- 3. Finance Officer
- 4. Joint Registrar and C. S. to the Vice-Chancellor
- 5. P. A. to Registrar
- 6. University Webmaster To upload it in the University Website.
- 7. In-Charge, Hindi Cell To translate it into Hindi and upload it in the University Website.